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Salt Lake County Numbers

Daily avg. past 7 days

1 39 Reduction in cases over the
past 14 days Ages 5+

Cases per 100,000

12

All ages

Utah Covid News

The number of new cases of COVID-19 reported in Utah continues to be a fraction of what it was a month ago. Currently
no counties in the state have a high risk COVID-19 community level, but the CDC still suggests wearing masks for people
who are immunocompromised, at high risk, or if have contact with someone who is high risk

Vaccines

The CDC, so far, isn't recommending a fourth shot for the general public. The current guidance suggests a booster shot 5
months after the second dose of Pfizer or Moderna. To read more about vaccine recommendations click the link below.
CDC vaccine recommendations

Variants

BA.2 is still growing and will eventually be the dominant variant. The good news is a new study shows that previous
infection with the widely circulating BA.1 version of the Omicron coronavirus variant provides strong protection against its
relative BA.2. The results suggest that BA.2 is unlikely to cause a major wave of infections in communities that have
experienced a BA.1 wave.

Lab tests have also suggested the BA.2 variant is more infectious and has more severe symptoms for unvaccinated.
BA.2 Subvariant Study

Travel info

Currently there are no travel restrictions within the US. To stay current on travel requirements from outside the US click
the link below.

US Travel Requirements

Summary
Cases are still dropping and should continue for the time being. The new sub-variant, BA.2, is growing but not
emerging a major threat at this time.


https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/covid-19/downloads/COVID-19-immunization-schedule-ages-5yrs-older.pdf
https://www.medrxiv.org/content/10.1101/2022.02.19.22271112v1
https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/traveladvisories/ea/requirements-for-air-travelers-to-the-us.html

